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NSW GOVERNMENT 

Mr Stephen O'Donoghue 
Senior Planner 
Mining and Industry Projects 
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Mr O'Donoghue, 

Health 
Western NSW 
Local Health District 

D ep t r  r i t 0 f P  ";-4 n n 

1 3 Z013 

Cobbora Coal Project (10-0001) 
Exhibition of Preferred Project Report and Response to Submissions 

Reference is made to previous correspondence regarding this project 
proposal. 

A review of the Cobbora Coal Project Preferred Project Report and Response 
to Submissions documents forwarded to this office for comment has revealed 
that the issues previously raised by this office have been addressed or 
clarified. 

Thank you for the opportunity to make submissions in relation to this project 
proposal and for your consideration of the issues raised. 

Yours sincerely 

Therese Jon—es 
Director, Population Health Western 

NSW and Far West Local Health Districts 

g 

Population Health Unit 

PO Box 143 
Level 1, 230 Howick Street 
BATHURST NSW 2795 

Tel: (02) 6339 5601 Fax: (02) 6339 5189 


